

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Our first Year 6 Combined Band Practice for 2023 will be held on Wednesday 17th May at Hawker School in our hall. At this practice we will join with the Fraser and Weetangera Primary School bands to create a full concert band. This will be a valuable and rewarding experience for the Year 6 band. A short concert will be held at the end of the session in the Hawker School hall at 10:55am, parents and families are more than welcome to attend.

As this practice takes place over the recess break, students will be given a slightly later break to eat their recess and may want to have a larger breakfast that morning.

There is no permission slip to return as the rehearsal is happening on school grounds, this note is purely for your information.

Regards,

Rachel Eisenberg and Felicity Gallagher

Details for our combined rehearsal are as follows

Venue	Hawker School	
Date	Wednesday 17 th May 2023	
Time	9am-11:35am (concert in hall at 10:55am)	
Teacher	Rachel Eisenberg	
Transport	ransport N/A	
Cost	N/A	

<u>Requirements</u>			
Musical Instruments	➢ Pencil		
➢ All music	➤ Full school uniform		
> Extra reeds (if needed)			

